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LD 1632
My granddaughter Morey Belanger was a student at Baxter School for
the deaf. I’m so grateful for the wonderful care she received from
the devoted staff.
Many times I had to pick up Morey for appointments and was always
greeted in a pleasant and professional manner.
I especially enjoyed watching the children's interaction in her classroom.
I cannot express enough the joy my family experienced when we saw Morey
on stage receiving her graduation diploma.
Needless to say I’m writing to support the LD1632
Thank you.


